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Date 2218116

RE TWINNING SORIGNY-BOX
2*o cEREMoNY 24-26 MARCH 2017

Dear Alain,

I am very sorry for not replying earlier to your letter of 18e July 2016.

Firstly,I am very much looking forward to the first ceremony on 4th September
2016 here in Box-I understand from Mike Williams that-about 13-14 will be

coming from Sorigny,it should be an enjoyable and historic weekend.

As for the second ceremony,I had already informed Mike that the weekend
of 24-26 March 2017 is best for me,so this letter should be confirmation of
that date.I have also asked the Clerk to the council to confirm this arrangement.

Finally,it is now a matter of a few days before the first ceremony,I very much
look forward to seeing you and your party then.

With Best Wishes


